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Bramley Park 
Academy 

Diary Dates: 
 
Thursday 18th November: Y6 trip to Eden Camp 
Friday 19th November : Children in Need (Donate £1 and come to school in 
your PJ’s) 
Monday 22nd  -  Friday 26th November: Year 6 Bikability 
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Star of the Week. 
 

Mrs Lamb: Freddie 
Miss Greenwood: Jasmine 
Miss Brady: Nya and Lilly 

Miss Booth: William C 
Miss Roebuck: Seth W and Elissa 

Miss Beck: Shelby 
Miss Gregory: Edin 
Miss James: Oliwia 
Miss Marr: Kiara 

Miss Spivey: Joe and Summer S 
Mr Wingfield: MJ 

Launchpad: Isabelle 
Mrs Willetts: Riley W 
Mrs Dove: Charleigh 

Gold Merit Award 
 

William (rec) 
Razan (Rec) 
Tyresse (Y2) 
Shelby (Y4) 
Noah (Y4) 

Daniel (Y5) 
Tyler (Y5) 
Josh (Y5) 

Kiara (Y5) 

Homework Award 
 

Wyatt (Y4) 

On Friday, 19th November it is Children in Need. This 
year, we are having a Pudsey Pyjama Day.  Please make 

your £1 donation via our Children in Need page on 
ParentPay. 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/

We had such a good turn out for our school 
opening day. It was lovely meeting a lot of new 
families and we hope they will chose to join 
our BPA family in 2022. 

Lunchtime Award 
 

Olivia A (Y6) 

Important Message for Parents 
 

Lateness and Attendance.  
 

On the newsletter over the past few weeks we have 
mentioned how important it is for your child to at-

tend school and arrive on time.  
However this still appears to be an issue. We will be 
looking at persistent absences and lateness and will 

be inviting parents in for a meeting to discuss. Action 
that can be taken for lateness and poor attendance 

are outlined in our attendance policy, which is on our 
school website.  

 
We would like to point out that it is the responsibility 

of the parent to inform school of any absences or 
lateness in advance.  

Guess the name of the Teddy 
 

On Friday 19th November, to raise funds 
for Children in Need we will be asking 

children to take part in  ‘Guess the name 
of the Teddy’ competition . Every year 
group gets the chance to win a Teddy. 

 
If your child would like to take part,  it’s 

50p a guess.  
 

All money raised goes to Children in 
Need.  

On Monday 15th November the school 
office will be closed all morning to help 
facilitate a software migration.  
To report an absence please leave a 
message or email  
enquiries@bramleyparkacademy.co.uk 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=4766

